October 9, 2024

Dear 8th Grade Families,

If your child is considering applying to a school that requires an art portfolio, Ms. McKanna has
prepared a helpful slideshow to guide you through the process.

You can access the presentation here: Art Portfolio Guidance.

Warm wishes,

Lisa Bell-Lemm, LCSW

The Math & Science Exploratory School
345 Dean Street

Brooklyn, NY 11217

Lbell@ms447.org


https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/10QJkd3qmyc8KU7xSV8XxwGBmTCRcgECfk_xnnMWgGNk/edit?usp=sharing

